0OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

December 18, 19C2 N - fo 7N

Standard 0il1 Company of Texas
Drawer “S*
Monahans, Texas

Attne: Mr. S. J. Mattheus
Junior Dietrict Superintendent

Dear Mr. Maotthews:

We have received your letter of December 14, 1662 containing
data and information indicating bottom hole location of iyour
Jtcarilla 4-26 #6 well in the Boulder Mancos field in Rio
Arriba County, New Mexico.

We believe that the information as shoun is conclusive enough to
insure that the well is bottomed on the 40-acre unit upon which
it is located and therefore are approving your request for
allowadble this date.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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